Bega Valley Shire Council

village newsletter

Candelo Town Hall Cafe

After twelve months closed, and sorely missed by the community, The Candelo Town Hall Café is now open!

With the help of some additional funds from BVSC, the Candelo Town Hall Committee completed a major upgrade of the Café and secured a new tenant to once again provide the community with great takeaway food!

Two Blokes Foods have swept in and installed a new kitchen amd they've given the cafe, dining area and servery a major makeover The 'Blokes' started trading last week and along with great coffee, burgers, and fish & chips, they also make their own range of small goods including their famous Smoked Trout pate, Pork Rillettes and Cured meats.



Summer fun at your library

Even though school has resumed, it's still not too late to be part of the Summer Reading Program for children. Join with your library card and receive your goodies bag and booklet. When you read 5 books you go into a weekly

Page 1 - 30 January 2015 #32

draw to win various prizes. Get in soon as the last day is Friday 13th February. Story time sessions for pre-schoolers starts first week of February at all branches. Just check to see which day it is happening at your branch.

Young Women's Scholarship

The Bega Valley Shire Council is offering a scholarship to a young local woman to mark the 2015 International Women's Day. This year's theme is 'Make it Happen' which encourages effective action for advancing and recognising women.

Applications close at 4.30pm Wednesday February 4, 2015. The scholarship guidelines and the application form can be downloaded from Council's website. For more information about the Young Women's Scholarship phone Council on 6499 2222 or email ebenton@begavalley.nsw.gov.au

Floodplain Risk Management

Council is seeking expressions of interest from suitably experienced and interested community representatives to join a Focus Group to provide input, feedback and advice to Council regarding floodplain risk management issues within the Bega Valley Shire LGA.

The Focus Group acts as a forum for the discussion of technical, social, economic, environmental and cultural issues and for the distillation of possibily differing viewpoints on these issues into a subsequent floodplain risk management plan. Closes 18 February 2015. Contact Gary Louie 6499 2274 or glouie@begavalley.nsw.gov.au

Jobs with Council

Bridge Team Member

We are seeking an experienced and motivated person to provide the labour and skills required to construct major and minor civil works, predominantly the maintenance and construction of timber bridges, within the Transport & Utilities Group.

This is a permanent, 38 hour per week position.

Applications close Friday 6 February 2015 at 5pm.

Eden Town Team Member

We are seeking an experienced and motivated person to perform general labouring duties on the maintenance of urban Council assets and minor construction projects, within the Transport & Utilities Group.

This is a permanent, 38 hour per week position.

Applications close Friday 6 February 2015 at 5pm.

Email your application to recruitment@begavalley.nsw. gov.au before closing time or post your application to The General Manager, Bega Valley Shire Council, PO Box 492, Bega NSW 2550 or fax to 6499 2200.

Address the selection criteria in the position description, this can be obtained by phoning 6499 2222 or downloading from our website. Applications received after closing time won't be considered.

Call: 02 6499 2222 Fax: 02 6499 2200 Email: council@begavalley.nsw.gov.au Web: www.begavalley.nsw.gov.au

Internet access is available at all of our libraries in Bega, Bermagui, Eden and Merimbula.

Please send all correspondence to PO Box 492, BEGA NSW 2550.

To view exhibition documents visit us at our Bega office in Zingel Place or one of our libraries: Bermagui - Bunga Street, Eden - Cnr Mitchell & Imlay Streets, Merimbula - 103 Main Street.

